
SOUTHERN PLANNING COMMITTEE – 31st August 2016

APPLICATION NO: 15/5783N

PROPOSAL: Proposed Residential Development for 15 dwellings with 
access from Hill Close

ADDRESS: Land off Hill Close, Bunbury

APPLICANT:  CB Homes Ltd

ADDITIONAL REPRESENTATION

One additional representation has been received which raises the following 
points;

- The highways objection relating to visibility splays should apply to this 
application as well as application 16/0646N

- The applicants do not have control over the visibility splays at the 
access and the application should not be valid

RECOMMENDATION:

The points raised above were considered as part of the main Committee 
Report. There is no change to the recommendation.


